
May 2, 2022 
 
Greetings McNicol Parents, 
 

This is a reminder that all iPads should be fully charged and brought to 
school every day. We will begin collecting iPads on May 23rd. Please contact Ms. 
Ronis (School IT), Mrs. Moore (VILS Coach – iPads) or an administrator if the 
device is lost or damaged within 48 hours of the occurrence. 
 

Many students have lost or misplaced their iPad plugs/adapters and cords. 
Parents are responsible for replacing iPad accessories. If any part of the device is 
not returned at the time of our iPad collection, there will be a financial obligation 
placed on your child's BCPS account for the amount indicated in the chart below.  
 

For students returning to McNicol for the 2022-2023 academic school year, 
students will be reassigned the same device, charging adaptor & cord. Obligations 
must be paid in full for your child to receive an iPad during the 2022-2023 school 
year. To expedite the iPad distribution for the 2022-2023 school year, please 
complete and return the attached form to Mrs. Moore upon returning the iPad. 
You can access additional information about the Verizon Innovative Learning 
Schools Program on the McNicol Middle School website. Contact Mrs. Moore 
at nashira.moore@browardschools.com if you have additional questions or 
concerns. 
 
ITEM FINANCIAL OBLIGATION 

iPad 8th Gen WIFI CL 32 GB $429.00 
Apple 20 W USB-C Power Adapter ONLY- NO CABLE $20.00 

Apple USB-C Lightning Cable 1 m $20.00 
iPad (Gen 7, 8) Brenthaven Edge 360 Case $32.00 

Replacement Screen Protector for Brenthaven Case $10.00 
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